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[bookmark: text][bookmark: StartTyping_E]Dear Sir/Madam,
1	By TSB Circular 246 of 22 December 2011, the above-mentioned Recommendations were submitted for deletion, at the request of 34 Member States and 64 Sector Members participating in the meeting of Study Group 15 (Geneva, 16 December 2011) and in accordance with Recommendation A.8, § 8.2, of WTSA (Johannesburg, 2008).
2	The conditions governing the deletion of these Recommendations were met on 22 March 2012, and no objection to this deletion was received.
The following ITU-T Recommendations are therefore deleted:
ITU-T L.15, Optical local distribution networks – Factors to be considered for their construction.
ITU-T L.42, Extending optical fibre solutions into the access network.
ITU-T L.52, Deployment of Passive Optical Networks (PON).
ITU-T L.65, Optical fibre distribution of access networks.
Yours faithfully,
Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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